
  

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Level 31 4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, Parramatta 2150 

water.assessments@dpie.nsw.gov.au ABN: 20 770 707 468 

 
OUT21/15885 
 
Deana Burn  
Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
deana.burn@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Dear Ms Burn 
 

Shoalhaven Starches Expansion - Modification 23 Gas Fired Co-generation Plant 
(MP06_0228)  

Modification Report 
 

I refer to your email of 21 October 2021 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter. 

This modification application is for the construction and operation of a gas-fired co-generation 
plant including two natural gas turbines with a total power output of 60 MW.  
 
DPIE Water and NRAR have reviewed the modification and found no issues associated with 
water and therefore have no comment to make. 
 
Any further referrals to DPIE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to 
water.assessments@dpie.nsw.gov.au or to the following coordinating officer within DPIE Water:  
 
Alistair Drew – Senior Project Officer  
E: Alistair.drew@dpie.nsw.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Alistair Drew 
Project Officer, Assessments, Knowledge Division 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment: Water 
19 November 2021 
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